
 

Dear Katz Dalsey Academy Families, 

We are approaching the end of the most historic school year in the modern era. 
Administration would like to emphasize our gratitude for all your efforts and collaboration. As the 
school year comes to a close, we will begin to ease the requirements of assignments and 
submissions. This week marks the beginning of end of the year assessments and celebrations.  

 
Below is the outline for the last 3 weeks of school.  

  Virtual Teaching and Learning Timeline 

May 18th- May 29th MINIMAL WORK IN GOOGLE CLASSROOM 
Testing days (google classroom and/or student and teacher one to one conferences 

May 25th  NO SCHOOL - Memorial Day 

May 26th - May 29th  Spirit Week (schedule forthcoming) 

June 1st - June 5th  End of the year activities and ceremonies on Zoom.  
KINDERGARTEN ~ GOOGLE CLASSROOM:   ABC SCAVENGER HUNT 

June 5th LAST DAY OF SCHOOL!          Report Cards sent Digitally 

 
The rules and mandates ordered by our state Governor has placed uncertainty on our 

annual summer program. In a proactive approach to provide support to our student community, 
Katz Dalsey Academy will offer a Late Spring After School Program (ASP)  virtually to our 
students.  There will be two components of the Late Spring ASP: ​Enrichment and Academic.  
Parents can sign their children up for the Enrichment portion of Late Spring ASP which consists 
of fun clubs and activities. The Academic portion of Late Spring ASP is a requirement for 
students based upon academics and/or attendance. These students will receive a letter with the 
details and expectations for the program.  
 
The Late Spring ASP  

● Program will start on Thursday May, 21st.  
● ASP will run for 8 days, on the following dates: 

May 21st, May 22nd, May 26th, May 27th, May 28th, May 29th, June 1st and June 2nd.  
● Classes and clubs will start at 3:30 until 5:30 
● All academic sessions start at 3:30 

 
We will continue to end this school year strong!  
Katz Dalsey Academy Administration 


